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The FAA's announcement (reported in March GPS World) that WAAS in the northeastern United States and eastern Canada may be significantly inhibited by relocation of WAAS-broadcasting satellite AOR-W before the new PanAmSat becomes fully operational in fall 2006 caused unease in some surveying organizations. Based on tests completed last year, before anyone knew that AOR-W would relocate to 142W longitude, these organizations replaced legacy GPS mapping units using post-processing and the Coast Guard NDGPS with high-performance WAAS-enabled mapping receivers.

The FAA notice doesn't tell the full story, however. Two new WAAS broadcasting satellites launched last fall. PanAmSat (133W) began broadcasting in test mode with corrections full-time this March, and Telesat (107W) is scheduled to begin the same mode on or around April 1, 2006. The FAA announcement does not take into account either of these broadcasting satellites.

More: <http://www.gpsworld.com/gpsworld/article/articleDetail.jsp?id=315523>

